
Letter of Concern Regarding Immigrant 

Worker Exploitation 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Company Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the reported exploitation of immigrant 

workers within [specific industry or organization]. It has come to my attention that these workers 

are facing numerous challenges, including unfair wages, unsafe working conditions, and lack of 

access to proper legal resources. 

As a society, we must ensure that all workers are treated with dignity and respect, regardless of 

their immigration status. The exploitation of vulnerable populations not only affects the 

individuals involved but also undermines the integrity and values of our workforce. 

I urge you to address this issue promptly and take the necessary steps to ensure fair treatment of 

all workers. The implementation of fair labor practices and the protection of immigrant rights are 

crucial for building a just and equitable community. 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I look forward to hearing about the actions 

that will be taken to rectify this situation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 



[Your Title/Organization, if applicable] 


